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Product Change Notice Date: 
March 12, 2019 

Product Connect Sensor Plus 

Notice Number 190312-01 

 

Reason for Notification: Feature Discontinuation 
 

Audience  All Digi Cellular distributors and direct customers. 

 

Product Notice  Digi International is removing the HART functionality on the Connect Sensor+.   
 
This feature will no longer be supported and will be removed from the 
product. All documentation, websites, and datasheets will remove references 
to HART. The feature will be disabled in a new FW version that will be 
released v2.0.4.1 and v2.0.4.2. Timing information will be indicated below. 
 
 
Pricing is not affected by this change. 
 

  

Affected Products A table below highlights the product SKU’s that will be affected. 
 
 

 

Timing New firmware: Q3 2019 
New hardware: Q1 2020 

 

Authorization Brady Greiner 
Product  Manager 
(952) 912-3380 
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SKU Cross Reference 
 

 
Sku’s effected 

 
SKU Description Next HW Rev 

CSENSE-A210-N 
Connect Sensor Plus, LTE 
Verizon, No Battery 

H 

CSENSE-A310-N 
Connect Sensor Plus, LTE 
AT&T, No Battery 

H 

CSENSE-A710-N 
Connect Sensor Plus, HSPA+, 
No Battery 

I 

CSENSE-A210 
Connect Sensor Plus, LTE 
Verizon 

I 

CSENSE-A310 
Connect Sensor Plus, LTE 
AT&T 

I 

CSENSE-A710 Connect Sensor Plus, HSPA+ K 

 
 

 


